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From: cityclerk
Subject: 1933 Queensway Liquor store   

-----Original Message----- 
From: Derek Bolkowy <*REDACTED*> 
Sent: Saturday, April 02, 2022 4:39 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: 1933 Queensway Liquor store  

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
and trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good evening 

I am concerned about the Mcwalter Consulting Ltd on re-zoning a liquor store in the old Pizza Hut building on 1933 
Queensway. I live on Juniper street with two young children. I do not like the idea of this going through as the 711 is 
pretty bad as it is with the homeless population and it would make it even worse if the liquor store would be built. 
Please strongly reconsider for this to proceed. 

Thank from a concerned parent 


